Conservation,
YSU and You

AYSU begins recycling project Monday

By JAMI LALLO
Staff Reporter

On Monday, July 23, the University will
begin their campus-wide recycling program,
under the direction of the grounds department.

Cardboard containers will be placed on in-
dividual desks or in work areas to hold white
recyclable paper, which will be emptied into
a plastic bin in each office. The maintenance
staff will then pick up the paper, take it to a
central holding area, and deliver it to a local

recycler.
A volunteer from each office will serve as a

recycling coordinator that will serve as a liaison
to the grounds and maintenance departments.

Aluminum can containers will be placed in
vending areas and lounges. All money collected
from recycling will be put back into the pro-
gram’s budget.

For the first few months, the project will be
a pilot program. In the fall, Student Govern-
ment, Students for a Healthier Planet, and
other student groups wil be contacted for ideas
on how students can become more involved in

recycling on campus.

In the meantime, students can put their
papers in bins at any campus office. Jean Engle,
publications editor, said paper can be recycl-
ed only if it is white, uncoated stock. It can not
be glossy, or have gummed backs or edges, such
as stick-on notes. Notebook paper is accepted.
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